
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

Attention: Outpatient Hospitals - CMAP Addendum B Updated 

 
The updated PDF and Excel CMAP Addendum B for the 2nd Quarter has been 
approved by the Department and added to the hospital modernization page on 
the www.ctdssmap.com Web site.  These changes will be effective for date of 
service July 1, 2016 and forward.  Hewlett Packard Enterprise will be 
performing an ID and re-process for claims that would process differently based 
on the updates to Addendum B for dates of service July 1, 2016 and forward in 
a future cycle. 
 
We have also posted a new PDF document titled “CMAP Addendum B Changes” 
to the hospital modernization page.  This will also highlight what was new, 
deleted or changed (*) on the CMAP Addendum B for July 1, 2016    
 

There is a new tab on the excel version of the CMAP Addendum B called 
“Changes-Aug2016”.  This will also highlight what was new, deleted or changed 
(*) on the CMAP Addendum B for July 1, 2016.  

 

Any questions on the Q2 version of the CMAP Addendum B should be sent to 
Hewlett Packard Enterprise at the following e-mail address: 
ctxixhosppay@hpe.com.   
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